
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

  

As a part of the Campus as a Living Lab Initiative at Cal State LA, we have built a learning 
community of Environmental Educators from K-12, higher education, non-profit 
organizations and  governmental organizations in Los Angeles.  

  

We invite everyone to a one day symposium at CSULA to participate in a networking and 
sharing symposium event on campus. The symposium will be a poster presentation of your 
work (related to environment, energy and sustainability)  in the community, your ideas in 
process, research or anything that you would like to share with the learning community, 
whether it is in higher education, K-12, non-profit or with government. Even if you do not 
have any poster to present, please sign up to attend the symposium and be a part of the 
networking community.  

  

The symposium will be held on May 2nd 2015. In order to participate in this symposium 
please click the link and complete the registration form: 
http://www.eelearningcommunity.org/reunion-2015 

  

Please note that once you are accepted (as a presenter or as an attendee), the symposium 
participation fee is complimentary for the all the participants. You are also welcome to have 
a group poster presentation.  

  

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.  
 

http://www.eelearningcommunity.org/reunion-2015

